
Be Positive  Be Proactive Be Involved 

INITIATIVES/ GOALS FOR 2020 

 

We all have visions for our neighborhood.  So far, these visions have all 

helped our property values increase in today’s world.  We, as a Board, want 

to keep this trend going.  Although I have only been on the Board of 

Directors for one year, I have lived in this community since 2007.  However, 

I have been involved in this community since my parents moved to Cedar 

Grove in 1982.   

 

As a proactive person, these are the goals I would like to see come to be.  

These are in no specific order of importance outside of the pool 

renovations: 

 

1. Pool renovations – both pools 

2. Fence Repair – both pools 

3. Set up Community Volunteer network 

4. Newsletter 

5. Security for Pools 

6. Community workday 

7. Community garage sale day 

8. Movie night 

9. Landscaping along both pools 

10. Beautification Committee 

11. Branding our committee   

12. Social Media updates 

13. Positive approaches to any type of problems 

14. Consistency within our community 

15. Others 

This is an energetic list of opportunities.  It cannot be accomplished with just one 

person or one Board of Directors.  This will take an involvement for the 

community.  We have a wonderful neighborhood and need to work to keep it that 

way and make it better!   

Please join us in doing this. 

 


